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From: Bill Tremblay <brtrembla@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 8:44 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Ranked Choice Voting

Dear Assembly,

| appreciate your efforts to help people to understand our new Rank Choice Voting system in Alaska. Much has been
made about how people will be able to rank persons from 1 to 4 as their choices. This seems particularly interesting as
there are almost 50 pecple running for the vacant House of Representatives seat for Alaska.

While this may seem daunting to some what is missed is that the primary vote will only allow you to vote for one
person. (As reported on last night's Alaska Nightly News through the Alaska Public Media) When | heard this my stress
level at trying to pick 4 candidates out of 50 went away. | think others will calm down if this fact is better known.

Thanks for wanting to help people understand this new voting process.

Bill Tremblay

P.C. Box 662
Petersburg, AK. 9833
(907) 772-4461



